
CPT® 2023 American Medical Association. All rights reserved.

Eli's Hospice Insider

Hospice News: Watch Out For Retroactive Changes To Hospital-Based
Hospice Cost Reports
Hospital-based hospices may have a tough time complying with CMS's proposed deadline for cost report changes. CMS
wants changes to be retroactive to cost reporting years beginning on or after Oct. 1, 2014. "We believe that CMS should
give hospital-based hospice programs one year from publication of the final changes to meet the substantial new
requirements," says the National Association for Home Care & Hospice.

The comment period for the revised form closed April 7. See the changes
at www.cms.gov/Regulations-and-Guidance/Legislation/PaperworkReductionActof1995/PRA-
Listing.html � search for "CMS-2552-10" in the "Filter On" box.
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